WEST WARREN-WARREN WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT
5783 W 950 N
WARREN, UTAH 84404
801-731-1702
www.westwarrenwtr@gmail.com

On Behalf of Dale Jordan

August 29, 2013

To whom it may concern:

The West Warren-Warren Water Improvement District will supply culinary water for new
construction located at 8106 W 900 S in West Warren, Utah, also known as the Jordan Hollow
sub division.

The water is available upon request and payment of all applicable impact and connections
fees.

Should you have questions of concerns, please call the district clerk at the above listed
phone number.
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Connie S. Judkins |/

District Clerk



